
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Department of Conservation would like to invite you to join 

us for an evening celebrating our conservation community. 

This year we will be recognising the efforts of local groups working to This year we will be recognising the efforts of local groups working to This year we will be recognising the efforts of local groups working to This year we will be recognising the efforts of local groups working to 
create predator free communities in Inland Otago. create predator free communities in Inland Otago. create predator free communities in Inland Otago. create predator free communities in Inland Otago.     

    
    

  

 
The evening will feature a guest speaker presenting on the work being 
undertaken by DOC and local communities to help make New Zealand 

predator free. 
  

Come along and be inspired! 
 

Date: Monday 21st November 2016 
Time: 6.00pm – 8.30pm 

Location: Arrowtown Athenaeum Hall, Buckingham Street, Arrowtown 
Refreshments will be served from 6.00pm. 

 
Please RSVP to Mary-Anne Cameron on 442 7933/mcameron@doc.govt.nz   

by the 14th November.  
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